
St. Francis de Sales School

Johnathan Rand Field Trip this Friday.
No Mass or Stations of the Cross for this
week.
Daylight Savings Time begins on Sunday,
March 8th. Turn your clocks FORWARD one
hour.
Lenten Penance Service for Students has
been changed from March 30th to March
18th at 1:00pm

 
 

Tuesday, Mar. 3rd
3:15 PM

Drama Club
5:30 pm 

4th/5th Basketball Practice
Wednesday, Mar. 4th

3:15pm
Builders Club
Last Snowshoe Club

5:30 pm
2nd/3rd Basketball Practice

Thursday, Mar. 5th
NO SCHOOL
5:30 pm

4th/5th Basketball Practice
Friday, Mar. 6th 

9:30am
Johnathan Rand Field Trip
Grade 1-6

Monday, Mar. 9th, 2020
5:30 pm

2nd/3rd Basketball Practice
Tuesday, Mar. 10th, 2020

6:00 pm
PTO Meeting

Mar. 23rd through Mar. 27th 
Spring Break

 

 
 

The 2nd Annual Pancake Races are in the 
 books! Congratulations to all of our skillful
students for making this year so much fun!
Also, congratulations to all of our students
who work so hard at school and their extra
curricular activities.  Great job on your
successful games, tournaments and
competitions this year.
 

Week of March 2, 2020

Look Ahead

THis weeks
Events

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.sfdsraiders.com

This Week's Reminders

NATIONAL SCHOOL BREAKFAST WEEK 

 



SFDS CLUB SCHEDULES 

Last Snowshoe Club Meeting
Time : 3:15 pm to  4:30 pm

Parents and Snow Shoe Club Members- The last snow shoe event is
Wednesday, March 4th at the Environmental Education Lab in

Manistique Township.  If you know your child is planning to go please let
Laurie McKinney or Melissa White know, to make sure there is enough

transportation for the kids to the lab and back to the school.
Parents are welcome to join in the fun!

Builders Club 
Meeting this Week March 4th, 3:15 pm.  

Builders Club will be meeting every other week
on 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month.  

Drama Club 
Meetings are Tuesdays after school 3:15

pm to 4 pm until day of play

Lost and not Found
If you have not seen something of your child's in a
long time chances are it is located in the growing

lost and found box.  Please ask your child to take a
look. 

All lost items will be emptied over spring break.


